Girling Angling Society

Summary of the Committee Meeting held 11/9/2019.
Held at the Sheldon Ivy Leaf Club. - DM, FB, PF, BB, apologies HP.

Sale of Rights to Fladbury island.

We have completed Land Registry, the Society now holds a " Title Plan”, we are in the process of concluding
the sale. DM and FB are named Trustees however this committee meeting decided to add Trustees PF and BB.
If you want a further update ask a Committee member.

Membership
2019 - 26 Full members, Associate membership has been disappointing although a couple have switched to
full membership. Attendances on the river matches has been encouraging.

2019 Fladbury Club Match Bookings
See the website calendar.

Fladbury Maintenance;-

A very good response this season, with eight members out in August.

In response to the Secretaries call for the pegs to be fishable all season we plan to have a bank clearing
session in October 2019.

Eight “Lock Stream” Pegs
We have finished six of the eight pegs in the lock stream. Pegs 27, 28, 29, 32, 33 and 34 are complete.
Pegs 30 and 31 require removal of 5-6ft of soil and clay, any volunteers?

New Canal Series March to May in 2020.

The committee have responded to members comments and decided to hold a five match Canal series through
March to May in 2020, a £2 peg fee will be applicable. These dates do not clash with the pools matches so in
2020 we will hold 25 matches exc. the Cutters Cup.

2020 matches

The main task of the September meeting is deciding the 2020 matches, the next task is to try to book the
venues, the 2020 venue list will be distributed in December.

You were all invited to suggest venues at the AGM however the Committee received no venue suggestions this
year. We are again determined to avoid any loss in peg fees on the pools matches. We have included two new
venues on pools so should be interesting.

Society Insurance Policy

We are considered whether the current cover is competitive. The “Angling Trust” (the voice of angling) offers
free Insurance for affiliated clubs and other benefits like free legal advice etc. The insurance is specific to
angling clubs and joining represents a cost saving for the Society. The Treasurer is making further inquiries.
- No progress

Projected Finance in 2019

The Treasurer warned to expect a loss this season as funds have covered Fladbury materials and tools, we paid
a deposit to the Solicitor and we have seen an increase in website charges. Materials will not be required next
season as the pegs are completed, the website charges will be addressed next season by switching supplier.
This projected loss in 2019 will however be offset by the sale of rights expected to be concluded before the
next AGM.

Committee of 2019



